As of March 13, 2020 Gov. Abbott granted a temporary
extension to obtain initial registration, renewal of
registration, and renewal of ‘a permanent disabled parking
placard as well as for individuals with expired 30-day
temporary permit.

If you would like to renew your vehicle registration, you
may do it by mail or online at www.txdmv.gov.

The TX DMV will provide notice when normal
registration services have resumed. The waiver is in effect
until 60 days after the notice is provided and applies to all
counties. -

The purpose of the waiver is to prevent customers from
having to physically visit a County Tax Assessor-Collector
Office.

Thank You,
TAC



